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TOWN OF 

CLAREMONT 
To the Resident Est 1898 

Important Information Inside 

Notice of Works — Shenton Road Drainage 

5 August 2024 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Notification of works — Shenton Road Drainage 

The Town would like to advise that Drainage works will be occurring in the vicinity of your 

property starting Monday 12 August 2024, estimated completion Monday 26 August 2024. 

The drainage system is being upgraded on Shenton Road outside of your property, providing 

some additional flood protection during intense rainfall events. 

The works will be fully contained within the road reserve, with little impact expected to the 

footpath. 

Please do not move any cones or other traffic management devices, as there may be unseen 

hazards. They are there to protect against harm or materials which are yet to cure. 

While it is inevitable that works of this nature may cause inconvenience, every effort will be 

made to ensure that this is kept to a minimum. 

If you have any questions regarding this project or would like further information, please contact 

me on 9285 4300. 

Yours sincerely 
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Wayne Mo 

Manager Engineering 
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